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Once again I see Oregon legislators think they can infringe on the people of Oregon. 

You forget completely about the us and Oregon constitutions. Your actions do not 

make Oregon safer actually the opposite. Because if you pass this we are a gun free 

zone ripe for invasion whether it be a foreign country or the cartels.  Think about that! 


